## LIVINGSTON COUNTY ADMINISTRATION



LIVINGSTON COUNTY, MICHIGAN

304 E. Grand River Avenue - Suite 202 - Howell MI 48843

TEL: (517) 546-3669 EMAIL: NBurd@livgov.com NATHAN BURD

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

To: Courts, Public Safety, Infrastructure, and Development Committee Members

From: Nathan Burd – County Administrator

Date: October 25, 2024

Re: Agreement for Livingston County Economic Development Services

The County's current agreement with the Economic Development Council of Livingston Council (EDCLC) for economic development services expires on December 31, 2024. The attached resolution would authorize an agreement for 2025-2027. This agreement matches the current agreement, with dates and names updated. The annual cost of \$175,000 remains unchanged and this amount is included in the 2025 recommended budget.

Per Board Rules, this agreement is assigned to the CPSID Committee. I look forward to discussing this with you at the November CPSID meeting and I am happy to coordinate the participation of EDCLC representatives in the discussion as well. Thanks!